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Sent: Friday, December 11, 2009 9:31 PM

To: EP, RegComments %pn.':'U• l̂ X; :iigORY

Subject: wastewater regs s u; r ; j

DEP needs new regulations to ensure that wastewater generated at Marcellus Shale gas drilling sites does not
damage streams and rivers. Marcellus wastewater contains high levels of TDS in the form of salts and can be two
to four times saltier than seawater. High TDS levels can harm aquatic life, ruin the taste of drinking water and
render river water unfit for industrial users.

Please see that the least amount of deforestation happens with this big business profiteering - THIS IS NOT
GREEN and should be heavily taxed and regulations updated and strictly enforced.

Mary Ann Leitch 526 Reed St Phila Pa 11947
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